
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACH HIGH   -   STRIVE FOR KNOWLEDGE   -   LIVE WITH ALL YOUR HEART 

KI RUNGA RAWA   -   WHĀIA TE ITI KAHURANGI   -   KIA WHĀI Ī TE TAUMATA 

 

 

HENLEY  

SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER                                                     

 

Tēnā koutou katoa 
 

Thank you for supporting our tamariki on Athletics Day last week.  I received a lot of positive feedback from staff, 
students and parents about the day.  Congratulations to all children who attended and participated during the day. 
We know Athletics Day can be the best day of the year for some students and the hardest for others.  Our aim is to 
support each child to achieve as much as they can throughout the day. 
 

Special thanks to the parents of the Friends of Henley School team who organised the 
purchase and distribution of the Juicies.  A fabulous addition to lunch for many!  We 
were very grateful for the generously supplied baked goods that were for sale on the 
hall steps.  Again, thank you for supporting with the supply, purchase and sale of the 
baking.  Altogether over $2000 was raised towards the repainting of the swimming pool 
that will take place in 2024 after the swim season has finished.  The Friends of Henley 
School parent group are always looking for extra help, so if you want to get involved in future  
events, email friendsofhenley@gmail.com . 
 

The swimming pool is now at a reasonable temperature and syndicates 
will begin class lessons over the next 3 weeks. Keep an eye out for a 
notice from your child’s syndicate leader.  If you wish to purchase a 
pool key for the summer, please follow the instructions over leaf. 

 

Next Monday 20th November is an Accord Teacher Only Day at 
Henley School to enable teachers to dedicate time to understand, 
prepare and engage with the changes across The New Zealand  

Curriculum Refresh.  We trust you will enjoy an additional day attached to the weekend with your children and we 
look forward to them returning to school on Tuesday 21st November.  Our PB4L-SW (Positive Behaviour for 
Learning Schoolwide) team met with a mentor from the Ministry of Education last week to look at our school data 
after the ongoing implementation of PB4L-SW practices in our school.  We are proud that we have now fully 
implemented the Tier 1 programme.  Our values murals are now complete and there is additional signage to be 
installed around the school in the next week.  
 

Our students know the Henley School High Five Values well and teachers are proactive 
both in the classroom and playground settings to explore learning and behaviour through 
the values of Fairness, Honesty, Responsibility, Honesty and Respect.  We have purchased 
(with funds raised earlier in the year by the FOHS team), two new bike stands that will 
accommodate parking for some bikes with wider tyres.  Mr Satherley will install them this 
week.  Please encourage your child to lock their bikes everyday for security. Shortly, we will 
also have signs to remind anyone riding bikes or scooters to walk them into the  

school grounds as they come in the William and Gilbert Street entrances.  We are very conscious of the many 
young children and extended whānau that walk students in and out of school each day and want everyone to take 

responsibility for keeping them safe. 
 

 

Ngā mihi nui 
 

Natalie Doty 
Acting Principal 

16 November 2023 

No: 3 Term 4  

56a William Street 

Richmond, Nelson 

Ph. (03) 544 8904 

 

Email: office@henley.school.nz 

Website: www.henley.school.nz 

Like us on Facebook at Henley School Facebook  

 

He aroha whakatō, he aroha puta 

mai –If kindness is sown, kindness 

you shall receive. 
 

Absentee Messages 

Please advice absence messages through the 

office and they will pass these on to the Teachers. 

The Teachers are often too busy to advise the 

Office and then the Office will be calling you! 

mailto:friendsofhenley@gmail.com
mailto:office@henley.school.nz
http://www.henley.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/Henley-School-1550216395280474/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAPUA BOAT CLUB KIDS FISHING COMPETITION – Mapua Wharf. Sunday 19th November.  Children can register from 2pm, 

drop their lines at 2.30pm and all lines are to be out at 3pm, followed by prize giving. Three Age categories. The event is sponsored by 

Richmond Hunting and Fishing and Jimmy’s Bait. This is a fun event with no entry fee. 

SPRING FAIR MOTUEKA STEINER SCHOOL, Sunday 19th November, 10am-4pm.  165 Robinson Road, Lower Moutere. For more 

information see Facebook/Motueka Steiner School Spring Fair or SPRING.FAIR@MSSPROPRIETORS.NZ  

THE SPIRIT OF IRELAND.  The Kahurangi Irish Dance School will perform at the Suter Theatre Nelson on Saturday 16th 

December. 11am and 5pm. Adults $25, Senior $20, Children $15. Tickets available www.eventbrite.co.nz   

NELSON YOUTH THEATRE presents: ‘The Secret Garden’; ‘Little Red Whittington’ and ‘Cinders, the True Story’. The 19th of 

November at the Theatre Royal. Duration 3hrs including interval, 2pm and 6pm. www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz  

LEGO-TOP OF THE SOUTH BRICK SHOW 2023. 18th&19th November.  Great displays, Activities, Sales and Raffles.  Memorial Hall, 

8 Pah Street, Motueka. Sat 18th 9am-5pm, Sun 19th 9am-4pm. $2 Entry (cash only), under 3yrs free. 

  

UPCOMING DATES 
Fri 17 Nov Y6 Visits to WIS 

Mon 20 Nov School Closed – TEACHER ONLY DAY 

Wed 22 Nov Interschool Athletics 

Fri 24 Nov Non-Uniform Day - St John Fundraiser 

Mon 27 Nov  Board of Trustees Meeting – 5.30pm, Tasman 

Room 

Thurs 30 Nov  Newsletter 

Fri 1 Dec Market Day 

 

 

 

2023 Statements 

Statements are being emailed home this week 

for each student.  If you have any queries 

regarding the statement, or statements you 

receive, please don’t hesitate to contact the 

office at office@henley.school.nz 

The school welcomes payment of the School 

Donation along with any other outstanding 

amounts.  Payments can be made through your 

myKindo account.  Remember, you can claim a 

third of your donation payment back from the 

IRD.   Thank you. 

SCHOOL CLOSED MONDAY 20th 

NOVEMBER 
 Henley School Teacher Only Day. 

School recommences Tuesday 21st 

November at 9.00am 

The Big Give Christmas appeal is back! 
The Big Give is the Fifeshire Foundation’s annual 
fundraiser to help local families have a joyful 
Christmas. The Fifeshire Foundation are asking 
for donations of fun day activity vouchers such as 
Nelson Fun Park at Tahunanui, Flipout, 
Natureland, The Brook Waimarama Sanctuary 
entry, Action Centre Tenpin Bowling, Time Zone 
 Vouchers. 
 Donation of New Christmas gifts such as 

board  games, arts & crafts, sporting 

equipment would also be welcomed. Please 

place them under the tree at the Henley 

School Office. You can read more from the 

Fifeshire Foundation about this year’s Big 

Give via this link to their site 

https://www.fifeshirefoundation.co.nz/event
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Children Drop off. 

 Please use the Henley School Entrance on William 

Street or Gilbert Street to drop off your children. 

Please refrain from using the Waimea Intermediate 

driveway.  Thank you. 

 

      SWIMMING POOL KEY HIRE 
The Henley School Pool opens for the 2023-

2024 season for our families on Monday 20th   

November.  You can hire a key for the season 

through your myKindo account then call into 

the office sometime the day after to collect it 

(between 9am & 3pm only).  To complete 

your hire of a key through your myKindo 

account you will need to read the School Pool 

Rules on our website: 

https://www.henley.school.nz/swimmi

ng-pool-key 

Senior 

Syndicate 

Nail/String 

Art 

Some Senior Syndicate classes created beautiful pieces of Dinosaur 

Nail Art using wood, nails, paint and string.  Special thanks to 

Bunnings, the Men’s Shed and Nick Sands for product donation and 

time to make this happen. 

mailto:SPRING.FAIR@MSSPROPRIETORS.NZ
http://www.eventbrite.co.nz/
http://www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz/
mailto:office@henley.school.nz
https://www.fifeshirefoundation.co.nz/events
https://www.fifeshirefoundation.co.nz/events
https://www.henley.school.nz/swimming-pool-key
https://www.henley.school.nz/swimming-pool-key


 

Rm 14 

Athletics Day 

 Writing 

Football - Gymnastics 

Athletics Day Fun Relays 


